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17th May 2017 
 

Dear Parents,  
 

I wanted to write to you with some exciting changes that will take place from September 
2017.  As a school we have been given the opportunity to work with an outstanding school 
which will help us with our vision for our own school.  The school is Tyldesley Primary 

School and it is an established teaching school with a very high reputation.  It provides us 
with scope to widen and enrich the curriculum for our children, continued high quality 

professional development for our staff and will strengthen our leadership capacity. 
 
Initially in the first twelve months, Mrs Lawrenson will take on the role of Executive Head 

Teacher as a secondment.  This will mean that she will have overall responsibility for both 
schools with an emphasis on strategic leadership and school improvement.  Mrs Lawrenson 

will be based in both schools but will be spending the majority of her time initially at 
Tyldesley Primary School.   
 

Again initially as a twelve month secondment  as Head of School, Mrs Narraway will take 
day to day responsibility of leading Newchurch on a fulltime basis.  She will be supported 

by Mr Duckett as acting Deputy Head Teacher.  Mrs Narraway will not have a class 
responsibility in September.  Class teachers will be announced in a forthcoming Friday 
News sometime after the Whit holidays.  

 
I feel certain that the new leadership team will secure a very successful future of the 

school and will continue to have the children’s best interests at the heart of every decision 
they make. 
 

Thank you for your continued and valued support,  
 

 
Mr EB Deakin 
(Chair of Governors) 

  


